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During another week of ‘lockdown learning’ it has been fabulous 
to see all your photographs of the children enjoying their home 
schooling.  We have had so many pictures it has not been possible 
to fit them all in below so please do not worry if yours is not here 
as more will be included on next week’s newsletter.  Please keep 
them coming. We have loved receiving them and look forward to 
many more. 

 
 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the        
children who have celebrated their 

birthday recently or will do so     
before the end of April.  We hope 

you all had a lovely time. 

As we mentioned all April’s       
birthdays in our last newsletter   

before the holiday we will save this 
space for our next celebrants. 

 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the 

Week! 
Even though we are all learning remotely 

at the moment, our staff would still like to 

celebrate their Stars of the Week. 
 

Rec: Rosa for doing lots of lovely writing. 

F1: Molly for always contributing with such 

enthusiasm and a smile on her face and 

submitting fantastic work.  

F2: Holly for being ever so smiley during 

every Zoom session, for asking questions 

and for some lovely descriptive and  

beautifully illustrated written work! 

F3: Holly for her hard work and enthusiasm 
in our lessons, and her kindness and her 
thinking about other people in our  
community. 
F4: Ellie for showing great dedication to 

her online learning and completing lots of 

work to a high standard.  

F5: Raffi for hard work this week at home 
and in tutorials, and handing all his         
assignments in. 

F6: Iman for working really hard all week 
and returning her work promptly.  

~ ~ ~ ~ ~  Form 4 Joke of the Week  ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 

Why couldn’t the pony sing himself a lullaby? 
Because he was a little hoarse! 


